
Love’s Labor…September 3, 2021 
 
Forces of labor: 
 
*Upcoming: 
     Monday, September 6 - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 
     Friday, September 24 - Homecoming Parade - 2:00 dismissal 
     October 8 and 11 - NO SCHOOL 
 
*As with any illness, symptomatic learners should remain at home until well.    You can 
view symptoms 
at:  https://www.brookings.k12.sd.us/cms/lib/SD01816867/Centricity/Domain/38/covid%
20magnet.pdf 
 
*Across the country - bus drivers have become a scarce and rare resource - same in 
Brookings.  Thus, bus transfers from school to school have been put on hold until a 
solution can be found.  However, transport to GAP and Boys and Girls Club will 
continue.  If you have a CDL and want to help, get in touch with Mr. Loehr. 
 
*Camelot Fifth Grade Band Blast Off!  All fifth-grade students are invited to join band! 
Band open house events are Wednesday, September 8 and Thursday, September 9 
from 3:30-6:00 PM in the Camelot band room. This is a come-and-go event for your 
convenience. 
 
If you haven't already signed up for band using the band google form,  please click here 
to do so. 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs.  Cogswell for any questions or  visit her website 
by clicking here for frequently asked questions. 
Mary  Cogswell 
Mary. Cogswell@k12.sd.us 
 
*Students have been participating in our local assessment MAP(NWEA) this past 
week.  These standard evaluations give some insight into student growth in Math and 
Reading and direct more informed decision-making for curriculum and instructional 
delivery.   These tests have no bearing on student progress, other than to provide some 
information to better serve each and every student as well as the entire group. 
 
*We honor the worker Monday and several thoughts ruminate.  Surrounded by 
exemplars of industriousness, learners and facilitators, self-effaces and awes. And, 
motivates.  Unable to fathom the intricate and powerful nature of our American system, 
that meets not just my every need, but my every unnecessary as well, gives pause and 
appreciation to so many who tirelessly and anonymously perform to provide.  Sure there 
is an engine of capital that drives us, but I think it is more than that for most.  Certainly 
for m.  This job, this profession, entitles so much...bottomless hope of so many and 
perfect intentions to action of all, creates quite an occupational hazard...affection every 



hour, miracles every minute, sweet sweat every second...true labor of love.  Hope your 
Labor Day reflection matches mine.  I get to be here, in this place, with these kids. 
 
Willing and loyal servant to the Camelot and Brookings Community - Kevin 
  "Do the right thing, just because it is the right thing to do." 
 


